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We at the Bismarck Eagles# 2237 oppose this bill for the 

following reasons: 

 

1. Right now our expenses supercede the percentage we are 

allowed to take looking at the economy we live in now.  

Looking at the job market we are living in today, it is hard 

enough to get help for the dollar per hour rates we all 

ready have to pay.  

 

2. If this bill passes the only way to make these percentages 

is to cut wages of our gaming employees to meet the 50%. 
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